
 
 

     
 

REFLECTION AND PLANNING 

I take this opportunity to thank every FET Mathematics team member for a job well done. Your 
efforts were not in vain and will soon be reflected in the results. It is imperative that we now take 
time to reflect and plan for year ahead. Reflection is important hence 3 mirrors on a car. Left mirror 
may represent the resources (classrooms, boards, books, tablets, trimmed ATPs etc) we used, right 
mirror the methodologies (routines, groupwork, online teaching etc) and the inside mirror talking to 
ourselves (preparations, attitudes, attendance, marking etc). We will keep these in check as we 
move ahead shielded by the windscreen, our vision. Enjoy your Christmas! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


